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Season Greetings to All WBMA members & families 

The Watts News has a history of providing news of the “goings on” around the airfield and as the new editors; we 
would like to continue in the same vein.  Your contributions are most welcome as are your suggestion on what 
might be included.  Doug is an avid photographer so if you see him around with his camera, he may be clicking 
away for the next newsletter.  The deadline for the next edition is February 15.  Please Email any contributions to:  
dnl.s@bigpond.com    DOUG & LORRAINE STOTT 

PRESIDENTS 
CORNER 
Compliments of the 
season from myself and 
the Board of 
Management and we 
hope you enjoy your 
holiday break.  We look 
forward to 2014 as we 
plan to bring more 
activities and events to 
the airfield. 
Please keep safe. 
Blue Skies 

Bruce Clarke 

It was the week before Christmas…….. 

www.wattsbridge.com.au   -   Watts Bridge Memorial Airfield Inc  PO Box 98 Toogoolawah Qld 4313 Australia 

http://www.wattsbridge.com.au/

